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Dear Parent/ Carer   

TikTok is a social media platform that lets you create and share videos. It has come to our attention 
that some pupils at our school have been making and posting short videos online with the aim of 
humiliating either staff or other pupils, causing considerable distress. This is illegal, immoral and 
contrary to our school values.   

Any such content on the TikTok app will be raised at our local police panel and reported to TikTok.  

I am writing to ask for your support in underlining the message to our students that such actions and 
behaviour will not be tolerated and that the school will be robust in investigating and responding to 
such actions. As you know we have a zero tolerance to bullying in school and online.   
 
Children are not allowed to upload unauthorised short films in the name of their school and we will 
seek to defend and protect staff and pupils. Any images of staff, the school and students cannot be 
used without consent.  

Please find attached a parent’s guide to support you, if you need any other advice or further 
support, please contact the school.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Shenley Academy 
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